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(b) Question does not arise. 

(c) The compliants/faults are being 

monitored daily at various levels and 

necessary action is being taken to have 

prompt attention to complaints and 

minimise the duration of faults. 

Telephones Directory of Aurangabad 

6384. DR. BAPU KALDATE: Will 

the Minister of COMMUNICATIONS be 

pleased to refer to answer to Unstarred 

question 1394 given in the Rajya Sabha 

on 14th December, 1993, and state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that the 

periodicity of publication of telephone 

directories is once a year; 

(b) whether it is also a fact that 

telephone directory of Aurangabad 

(Maharashtra) was last published in 

February, 1991; 

(c) whether during this period of more 

than 3 years, many telephone numbers 

there have been changed and the 

Aurangabad Telephone network has been 

further expanded; 

(d) if the answer of (b) above be in 

affirmative, the reasons for the delay of 

more than three years in publication of 

Aurangabad telephone directory and 

what action has been taken against the 

concerned authorities in this regard; 

(e) by when the. revised telephone 

directory of Aurangabad will be 

published; 

(f) whether it is also a fact that some 

Members of Parliament wrote in 

November and December 1993 to the 

Chief General Manager, Maharashtra 

Telecom Circle, Bombay and the 

Minister of Communications respectively 

in this regard but no reply was received 

by them till date; and 

(g) what are the reasons of not 

replying to letters from M.P.s even after 

a period of four-five months and action 

taken in the matter. 

THE MINISTER OF STATE OF THE 

MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS 

(SHRI SUKH RAM): (a) Yes, Sir. 

(b) Yes, Sir. 

(c) Yes, Sir. 

(d) Tender for printing of directory 

was called in May 1992 but no bid was 

received. On extension of date of tender 

only one bid was received in July 1992. 

Based on this, agreement was made with 

the bidder in January 1993 and the 

directory is expected to be published in 

June, 1994. The delay in publication of 

the directory is due to lack of competitive 

bidders. 

(e) By June 1994. 

(f) and (g) A letter dated 24-11-93 

received on 17-12-93 from Dr. Bapu 

Kaldate, M.P. in the matter by the Chief 

General Manager, Maharashtra Circle 

has been replied to on 22-12-93. Another 

letter dated 14-12-93 from Dr. Bapu 

Kaldate, M.P., has been acknowledged 

by the Minister of State (C) on 27-12-93 

and the final reply is going to be sent 

shortly. 

 


